
Ottawa, 15th February, 1918.

Sir.

I beg to enclose herein a copy of a letter,

which has just been received from the Gold Seal Liquor

Company of Calgary,which appears to be quite satisfac¬

tory. The Department would suggest that you communicate

th this Company giving whatever information you have

I be reypect to any alliged sales by the Company in

order that the Company may have an opportunity of co-

operating with you in your efforts to suppress the

îquor traffie among the Indians.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

J. Esq...

Indian Agent,

Prince Hapert,

(R.G. 10, Volume 51705)
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